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18 November 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
On Monday 22 November your child will be experiencing their second drop down 
day for Life.  After a really successful first event focusing on personal, sexual and mental 
health, on Monday we will be addressing the issues that our students have asked for 
in relation to leaving our academy and moving forward into college, apprenticeships 
and employment. 
 
The day will feature guidance on CV writing, personal statements, banking, mortgages 
and loans and credit footprints.  There will also be an opportunity to look at college 
courses and offer support in terms of making college applications.  As you can imagine 
after the uncertainty of the last couple of years, students are rightly looking forward 
and wanting clarity for themselves on the journey ahead, here at Outwood Academy 
Freeston we want to support that, which is why the dropdown day offers a clear 
chance to really focus on the year ahead and their future. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, by all means please feel free to contact me at 
the academy to discuss things further. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
D Peirson 

 
 
Mr Dave Peirson 
Lead for Life and Personal Development 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For regular updates on Academy news and events, follow us on Twitter @OutwoodFreeston 
or view our website www.freeston.outwood.com 


